
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

27th September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Cycle to School Week 3rd – 7th October. 
 
Cycle to School Week, the annual event, previously known as Bike to School Week, is back for 2022.  It will run from 
Monday 3rd to Friday 7th October across the UK.  During this time, we would like as many children as possible to make 
a pledge for Cycle to School Week.   
 
What do you need to do? 
 
In 2021, 33,314 cycle journeys to school were pledged.  This year, the Bikeability Trust want you to choose from one 
of four different pledges: 
 

1. Cycle to school everyday 
2. Swap one car journey for cycling 
3. Cycle with your family 
4. Discover somewhere new on a cycle ride 

 
You have until Friday 7th October to make your pledge.  Once you sign up, Bikeability will send you a social media pack 
to help you spread the word.  You’ll also enter into their prize draw for the chance to win a Frog City 61 Bike! 
Remember – cycling helmets must be worn by every child, thank you. 
 
For more information about the event and to sign up please go to https://www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek/   

On Friday 7th October 8.15-8.40am we will be holding a PTA Bike Breakfast in the school hall and everyone is invited.  

Please register your interest in attending on the online form which will be sent via text message.  All responses MUST 

be received by Monday 3rd October to ensure that we have enough rolls for everyone.  There will be a choice of bacon 

rolls or a veggie roll at the cost of 50p each.  Please bring the cash with you on the day.  The PTA are also looking for 

volunteers to help with this event.  Please indicate on the online form if you are able to help and a member of the PTA 

will get in touch with more details. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs L Crouch 
PE Leader 

https://www.bikeability.org.uk/cycletoschoolweek/

